臺灣警察專科學校 109 學年度甄選入學中央警察大學初試 英文 試題

單選題:(一)40題,題號自第1題至第40題,每題4個選項,每題2.5分,計100分。 (二)未作答者不給分,答錯者不倒扣。

1.	A British day care operato	or was of child abuse	2.	
	(A) convicted	(B) confirmed	(C) confiscated	(D) contracted
2.	President Trump faced acc	cusation of sexual	.*	
	(A) misconduct	(B) misdeed	(C) misrule	(D) misconception
3.	Theof a President	of the Republic of China wil	ll take place on May 20.	
	(A) address	(B) worship	(C) etiquette	(D) inauguration
4.	The suspect has been caus	ght a red handed with	_evidence. He will be charged	d with pickpocketing.
	(A) credible	(B) solid	(C) believable	(D) alibi
5.	Hundreds of acres of fores	sts in California alone are	due to the wild fires in su	mmer.
	(A) cautioned	(B) approached	(C) expanded	(D) ravaged
6.	Mary was convicted of dr	ug offences and wasto	her own country.	
	(A) retaliated	(B) deported	(C) departed	(D) eradicated
7.	Advocates of the Me Two	movement held an all-night	candlelit outside the	city hall.
	(A) vigilance	(B) visibility	(C) varsity	(D) vigil
8.	A masked robber threaten	ed the jewelry store staff with	n a gun and several preci	ous diamond necklaces.
	(A) hold up	(B) took on	(C) turned out	(D) got off
9.	After being interrogated b	y the police for two days, the	suspect finally to the cr	ime.
	(A) confessed	(B) confiscated	(C) confirmed	(D) contaminated
10.	Terrorists used a remote	control device to the b	omb and tried to destroy the	airport.
	(A) deter	(B) detonate	(C) detect	(D) detain
11.	A protection is a cor	nmand from a judge that tells	s the abuser he or she must m	ot abuse, harass, or disturb
	the peace of the victim.			
	(A) statement	(B) guarantee	(C) order	(D) record
12.	Tommy got a for	driving too fast on the Xinhai	i Tunnel.	
	(A) certificate	(B) citation	(C) registration	(D) notion
13.	Generally speaking, every	hospital ambulance is equipp	oed with one or two	<u> </u>
	(A) coroners	(B) inmates	(C) paramedics	(D) inspectors
14.	A piece of food his	airway and caused him to sto	op breathing. He was immedi	ately rushed to the hospital
	(A) exhilarated	(B) retrieved	(C) obstructed	(D) unattended
15.	The material evidence four	nd at the crime scene is highl	y to the murder.	
	(A) relevant	(B) respective	(C) redundant	(D) reluctant
16.	During the police investiga	ation, the suspect's attorney a	dvised him to keep a low	_•
	(A) performance	(B) portfolio	(C) preference	(D) profile
17.	The price of pork is likely	to rise worldwide after Afric	an swine fever took a heavy_	on livestock in China.
	(A) budget	(B) toll	(C) compensation	(D) claim
18.	By wearing face masks, w	e can prevent the of the	disease.	
	(A) transition	(B) transaction	(C) transit	(D) transmission
19.	Rape is the unlawful	_knowledge of a woman by	force and without her conser	nt.
	(A) crystal	(B) crayon	(C) carnal	(D) common

justified considered appropriate. (A) eliminated (B) coercive (C) moderate (D) bothersome 21. If a family member has an infection and everyone in the household is All family members should stay home. Do not allow any visitors to visit them. (A) quarantined (B) idled (C) trespassed (D) infringed 22. Police officer Wang is because he has done an excellent of arresting one of the country's most wanted criminals. (A) performed (B) promoted (C) proceeded (D) progressed 23. The police have parts off the roads with traffic cones for routine check. (A) cordoned (B) handed (C) divided (D) split 24. The police must the judge that a crime has been committed in order to obtain a warrant to search the suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	' at
21. If a family member has an infection and everyone in the household is All family members should stay home. Do not allow any visitors to visit them. (A) quarantined (B) idled (C) trespassed (D) infringed 22. Police officer Wang is because he has done an excellent of arresting one of the country's most wanted criminals. (A) performed (B) promoted (C) proceeded (D) progressed 23. The police have parts off the roads with traffic cones for routine check. (A) cordoned (B) handed (C) divided (D) split 24. The police must the judge that a crime has been committed in order to obtain a warrant to search the suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	' at
home. Do not allow any visitors to visit them. (A) quarantined (B) idled (C) trespassed (D) infringed 22. Police officer Wang is because he has done an excellent of arresting one of the country's most wanted criminals. (A) performed (B) promoted (C) proceeded (D) progressed 23. The police have parts off the roads with traffic cones for routine check. (A) cordoned (B) handed (C) divided (D) split 24. The police must the judge that a crime has been committed in order to obtain a warrant to search the suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	at
(A) quarantined (B) idled (C) trespassed (D) infringed 22. Police officer Wang is because he has done an excellent of arresting one of the country's most wanted criminals. (A) performed (B) promoted (C) proceeded (D) progressed 23. The police have parts off the roads with traffic cones for routine check. (A) cordoned (B) handed (C) divided (D) split 24. The police must the judge that a crime has been committed in order to obtain a warrant to search the suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
22. Police officer Wang is because he has done an excellent of arresting one of the country's most wanted criminals. (A) performed (B) promoted (C) proceeded (D) progressed 23. The police have parts off the roads with traffic cones for routine check. (A) cordoned (B) handed (C) divided (D) split 24. The police must the judge that a crime has been committed in order to obtain a warrant to search the suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
criminals. (A) performed (B) promoted (C) proceeded (D) progressed 23. The police have parts off the roads with traffic cones for routine check. (A) cordoned (B) handed (C) divided (D) split 24. The police must the judge that a crime has been committed in order to obtain a warrant to search the suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
(A) performed (B) promoted (C) proceeded (D) progressed 23. The police have parts off the roads with traffic cones for routine check. (A) cordoned (B) handed (C) divided (D) split 24. The police must the judge that a crime has been committed in order to obtain a warrant to search the suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
23. The police have parts off the roads with traffic cones for routine check. (A) cordoned (B) handed (C) divided (D) split 24. The police must the judge that a crime has been committed in order to obtain a warrant to search the suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
(A) cordoned (B) handed (C) divided (D) split 24. The police must the judge that a crime has been committed in order to obtain a warrant to search the suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
24. The police must the judge that a crime has been committed in order to obtain a warrant to search the suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
suspect's house. (A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
(A) conduct (B) convince (C) condemn (D) confiscate 25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
25. Your alibi was not accepted by the prosecutor. Therefore, it did not you from the crime. (A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
(A) exonerate (B) remove (C) deactivate (D) utilize 26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
26. Parental verbal may leave a permanent scar on children, making them vulnerable to shouting and	
realling in their adultheed	
yelling in their adulthood.	
(A) abuse (B) endurance (C) inquiry (D) obligation	
27. Despite the economic, the famous fast food restaurant chain still yielded huge profits last year.	
(A) horizon (B) misdeem (C) regression (D) doldrums	
28. The government has instituted security regulations intended to prevent the entry of hazardous materials or	
into the country.	
(A) illumination (B) indictment (C) convention (D) contraband	
29. Drunk drivers pose a serious to other people.	
(A) subsidy (B) menace (C) task (D) shield	
30. Shipments between two countries are international and must comply with applicable regulations befo	re
being cleared for entry.	
(A) duplication (B) transactions (C) oscillation (D) contention	
31-35	
In 2010, a South Korean couple was31 the murder of their daughter through neglect. When their daughter	was
born, she weighed 2.9 kilograms. Three months later, when she32, she weighed 2.4 kilograms. The strar	
part was that the parents were playing a game for many hours each day in which they raised a 33 child on	
Similarly, 2014, a young South Korean man who spent much of his time in café's Internet was arrested after	
two-year-old son starved to death. South Korea has seen exponential growth in computer and Internet use. This	
caused many to worry that certain users are34 unable to control how much time they spend on the Inte	
They fear an epidemic of addiction to video game. South Korea is not35: many other developed coun	
have also experienced huge growth in video games and Internet addiction.	
31.	
(A) charged with (B) changed into (C) chosen from (D) checked out	
32.	
(A) broke down (B) ran out (C) passed away (D) started over	
33.	
(A) crucial (B) visual (C) racial (D) virtual	

34.

(A) increasingly
(B) spaciously
(C) simultaneously
(D) interestingly
35.

(A) over
(B) alone
(C) all
(D) new

Mickey Mouse, the official mascot of The Walt Disney Company, is one of the most recognizable cartoon characters in the world. Yet, few people know that it was created as a replacement for Oswald the Lucky Rabbit, an earlier cartoon character created by the Disney studio for Charles Mintz of Universal Studios. In the spring of 1928, with the series going strong, Disney asked Mintz for an increase in the budget. But Mintz instead demanded that Walt take a 20 percent budget cut, and as leverage, he reminded Disney that Universal owned the character, and revealed that he had already signed most of Disney's current employees to his new contract. Mintz owned Oswald and thought he had Disney over a barrel. Angrily, Disney refused the deal and returned to produce the final Oswald cartoons he contractually owed Mintz. Disney was dismayed at the betrayal by his staff, but determined to restart from scratch.

The new Disney Studio soon started. In the spring of 1928, Disney asked Ub Iwerks to start drawing up new character ideas. Iwerks tried sketches of various animals, such as dogs and cats, but none of these appealed to Disney. A female cow and male horse were also rejected. Then, Walt Disney thought of an old pet mouse he used to have on his farm. He asked Iwerks to draw a new mouse character for Disney. "Mortimer Mouse" had been Disney's original name for the character before his wife, Lillian, convinced him to change it, and ultimately Mickey Mouse came to be. Actor Mickey Rooney has claimed that, during his Mickey McGuire days, he met cartoonist Walt Disney at the Warner Brothers studio, and that Disney was inspired to name Mickey Mouse after him.

- 36. What does "the series" in the first paragraph refer to?
 - (A) The Mickey Mouse series.
- (B)The Oswald series.

(C) The Iwerks series.

- (D)The Mintz series.
- 37. Why did Walt Disney create the cartoon character Mickey Mouse?
 - (A) He wanted to create an official mascot for the Walt Disney Company.
 - (B) Charles Mintz asked him to create a character in a new cartoon series.
 - (C) Universal Studios needed a new character to replace Oswald the Lucky Rabbit.
 - (D) He lost his right to an old popular cartoon character and had to create a new one.
- 38. What does "he had Disney over a barrel" mean in the first paragraph?
 - (A) He had Disney under his control.
 - (B) He made Disney feel relieved.
 - (C) He had inspired Disney.
 - (D) He had irritated Disney
- 39. From whom did the mouse character get the name "Mickey Mouse"?
 - (A) Walt Disney
- (B) Ub Iwerks
- (C) Lillian Disney
- (D) Warner Brothers
- 40. Which of the following is true about the creation of Mickey Mouse as a cartoon character?
 - (A) Disney's wife convinced him to replace other animals with a mouse character.
 - (B) The idea of a mouse character came from Disney's old pet mouse on his farm.
 - (C) Iwerks had drawn many other animals before a mouse character occurred to him.
 - (D) Disney was inspired by actor Mickey Rooney, who he met at the Warner Brothers Studio.